
   

Remember to visit our website as we update it regularly  Friday 4th May 2018 

   
 

School Snippets  
www.hemingbrough.n-yorks.sch.uk         

admin@hemingbrough.n-yorks.sch.uk           Headteacher: Mrs Sarah Chappell 

   

 

 

 

 

 

Empty classroom day 

We held our Empty Classroom day on Monday.  Sadly the 

weather was not as warm as we would have liked so the children 

could not spend the entire day outside.   

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

However we were out of our classrooms for the majority of the day.  

After looking for four leaf clovers(!) the children took part in den 

building, Tagtiv8 Maths, orienteering, a maths trail, stories in the 

outside classroom, and exploring the Sensory Garden for mini 

beasts!   

KS2 SATs will be held in the 

week beginning 14th May.  

Please can we ask that all 

children arrive at school on 

time.  If your child is unwell or 

unable to attend please 

contact the school office as 

early as possible.   We hope you enjoy the Bank Holiday weekend! 

Upcoming Events… 

Mon May 7 

 Bank holiday 

Wed May 9 

 Forest School Year 3 (am 

only, please send 

uniform to change into) 

Thur May 10 

 Cheerleading Club  

Fri May 11 

 Bags2School – please 

bring your bags by 9am 

(unfortunately we can’t 

accept them before the 

day as we are unable to 

store them) 
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